
 
 
 

January 01, 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
As global concern about the current Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak grows, we are continuing 

to monitor the impacts of the outbreak on our business. The safety of our customers, suppliers, 

processors, and employees remains our top priority at RIBUS. 

RIBUS wanted to let you know we are monitoring all suppliers and processors of key 

materials to alert us of any known or potential supply chain disruptions. At this time, it is 

business as usual. All rice used by RIBUS is 100% grown and processed in the United States. 

We want to avoid any disruption to the operations of our customers and will communicate 

any information that may cause disruption if it becomes available. 

We understand that this situation is quite dynamic, and conditions are changing rapidly. As of 

now, we do not foresee any immediate delays and hope to continue to serve your needs. We 

appreciate your support and cooperation during this challenging time, and wish you 

continued good health. 

 
 

Best regards, 
 
     Steve Peirce  
     President 
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